
ARE YOU WATER WISE?
We focus on water efficiency year round, but join the State during May 
to celebrate Water Awareness Month. In our region, most household 
water use occurs outdoors so it’s critical to be as efficient as possible 
with outdoor watering. It’s an excellent time to check your irrigation 
systems, pools and spas and hose bibs to see if they are leaking and 
need repair or replacement. 

Using water efficiently helps ensure residents and businesses have 
adequate water supplies, it also helps ensure we have water to fuel our 
economy and sustain our ecosystems. Please check out helpful tips on 
our website and YouTube channel and through our partners at Save Our 
Water and Be Water Smart.

RESOURCES:

sjwd.org/programs-services SaveOurWater.com BeWaterSmart.info

May/June 2021

2021 Water Supply Trending Down
The Sacramento region is experiencing a second 
dry year in a row, but water supplies in the 
Sacramento area will be adequate in 2021. 
One to two dry years does not create a drought 
emergency, but they can be cause for concern.

Like last year, precipitation in Northern California 
is below normal. We had decent rain and snowfall 
in December, but below normal conditions for 
January, February and March.

Water supply in Folsom Reservoir and other 
reservoirs around the state are below normal 
storage levels, but, at this time, we do not have 
a water shortage and are not asking you to take 
extraordinary conservation measures. If the 
coming winter is dry, we will re-evaluate potential 
actions then.



Our Budget Process 
Is Underway
San Juan is committed 
to open and transparent 
information about our 
finances, district operations 
and governance and providing 
detailed, easy-to-understand 
information. If you are 
interested in learning about 

how we are utilizing your rate dollars next year, or providing 
your input, please attend our budget workshop on May 26, 
2021 and/or our budget public hearing on June 23, 2021. 
Check out our website for login instructions.   

Water Quality Report 
Coming in June
Our number one priority 
is to deliver high-quality 
water to your tap. Be sure 
to review our annual 
Consumer Confidence 
Report which will provide 
information on San Juan’s 
2020 water quality. 

The report will be posted on sjwd.org/consumer-
confidence-reports-water-quality-reports in 
June and sent in an e-newsletter.
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